
 
If you are having difficulty hearing in the Worship 

Center, please be aware that we have assistance devices available at the 

Welcome Center.  For those who have appropriately equipped hearing aids, 

we have several wireless signal T-coil loop devices for lending during the 

service.  
 

Just in case you are away or unable to attend a 

Sunday morning service at HPBC, here is a friendly reminder that the weekly 

bulletin and the Sunday message are available on our church website.   
 

For moms with young children, our MOTS 

ministry has scheduled several summer family oriented events over these 

summer months.  For dates and times of these activities, please go to the 

MOTS Facebook page at www.facebook.com/groups/Mots.southfield.  
 

Online contributions can be made either via 

our church website or by using your mobile device. One-time, scheduled or 

recurring transactions are easy to set-up, and a secure, easy way to give. 

Many take advantage of this method for giving.  Find Push Pay in your App 

Store or go to www.hpbc.cc - click Giving. 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,824,392 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,852,500 

Deficit:                                 -$28,108 

 

June 24, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

of opportunity to come alongside 

missionaries, Brian & Megan Meyers serving with WorldVenture in 

Mozambique.  We can help them with start-up items for a new school they 

hope to open in January, 2019.  Visit the Missions table in the Atrium Foyer 

today and sign-up to help them obtain items needed by July 1 in order to 

load into a container for shipping by mid-July.  

of HPBC makes recommendations of 

individuals to serve on boards for the upcoming 2018 - 2019 fiscal year.   

They would like to include you as church members in this process.   
 

If you have suggestions for those who you believe would be assets to our 

various boards, please stop by the Welcome Center and fill out the 

suggestion form – and place in the return box.   
 

Committee members are Nancy Byl, Barb Crowley, Mambwe Deen, Linn 

Kereji, Michael LaBelle Sr., Carmen Stokes, Teresa Tyler and Dan Wiggins. 

 

HPBC hosted a Secret Church simulcast that featured 

the excellent teaching of Dr. David Platt entitled Cults and Counterfeit 

Gospels.  If you missed this opportunity or would like to view it again, all six  

of the one-hour sessions are available at www.secretchurch.radical.net. 
 

Complementary study guides that accompany the series are available at 

the Welcome Center beginning today. 

 

look different in our Kid City Ministries, our Sunday 

morning ministry for preschool and elementary age children, ages 2  

through grade 5.  We are looking for new volunteers to step in and serve.   
 

If you can pick a couple of Sundays in July, August or on September 2, 

please stop by the table in the Atrium Foyer this morning.  We would love  

to have you be part of one of our Kid City Summer ministry teams. 
 

Please email Nancy, Early Childhood Ministry Director at 

nbaughman@hpbc.cc, or Sue, Elementary at sreddypogu@hpbc.cc  

for further information, or stop by table in the Atrium Foyer to sign up.  

is looking for energetic people who both love 

students and love Jesus.  Middle School Herd and High School Crash are 

in need of volunteers!  If you are interested, please contact Kenneth or 

Jeremy at kgabbert@hpbc.cc or jeinem@hpbc.cc.  Stop by the Student 

Ministry display in the Atrium Foyer this morning for further information.   

http://www.facebook.com/groups/Mots.southfield
http://www.hpbc.cc
http://www.secretchurch.radical.nett
mailto:SReddypogu@hpbc.cc
mailto:jeinem@hpbc.cc


 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We would 

like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, 

check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome 

tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

June 24, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 

Trust and Obey 

Living Hope 

Speak O Lord 

Message 

Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus 

 

He is Our God 

Glorious Day 

Great are You Lord 

Living Hope 

Message 

Scandal of Grace 

Message: Entrusted: A Model - Genesis 39 

 

Men’s Prayer - 6:30am 

 

Men’s Morning of Prayer - 8:00am 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  
 

Study Today: The Risen King on the Emmaus Road (Luke 24:13-35)  

Next Sunday, July 1: The Risen King Sends His People (John 20:19-23)  

 
 

Women’s Prayer Gathering - 10:00am 

Herd Middle School Ministry - 6:30pm 

Women’s Summer Book Study - 7:00pm 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer - 7:00pm 

will meet this Wednesday evening, 

beginning at 6:30pm in the upstairs gym and Herd room.  This is the night 

that all rising sixth graders are invited to join the Herd – looking forward to 

a fun summer evening!   

You are encouraged to join us each summer 

Wednesday evening for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural 

encouragement at 7:00pm in North Atrium Hall.  

 

a Biblical Training Conference hosted by 

HPBC this coming Fall. This three weekend event is an opportunity for life-

enriching and life-transforming training in biblical precepts.  We believe in 

the inerrant sufficiency of Scripture to guide us in all areas of living. This 

training will teach us to apply the truths of scripture to every day life 

circumstances, challenges and problems. It will encourage us as the Body 

of Christ to love God and to love one another. 
 

Please prayerfully consider joining us for this unique time in the Word.  

For more information, pick up a registration brochure at the Welcome 

Center today or contact Lisa at lfair@hpbc.cc. You can also visit 

www.faithlafayette.org/detroit. 

This Saturday, June 30 , from 8:00am - 12noon,  

men are invited to meet for prayer beginning in the Atrium Board Room. 

Bagels, coffee and juice are provided. After prayer as a large group, men 

have a time of personal prayer and reflection with the Lord, and then 

reconvene to reflect together upon God and His Word. Please join us!  


